
Update March 18, 2020 

Dear Valued Guest of Schafer’s Restaurant and Riley’s Pub 

Given the rapidly changing developments around the corona 

virus (COVID-19) we will be closing both Schafer’s Restaurant 

and Riley’s Pub until further notice. We feel in light of the 

President’s address along with medical official’s statements it 

would be best to be part of the recommended proactive 

solution.  

Thank you for your understanding and consideration during 

these challenging times. 

 

Schafer’s Restaurant and Riley’s Pub 

 

 

 

 


